
PGL for Year 6 

First payment is due by Friday 14th October.   

10.10.2022 

Parents’ evening on 1st November 2022 

Requests for slots will be allocated on a first come basis.  Certain 

slots have been requested by a high proportion of parents and 

have already been allocated.  An alternative slot will be provided 

as close to the request as we can accommodate.    

Attendance 

Reception—96% 

Year 1&2—95% 

Year 3&4—96% 

Year 5—96% 

Year 6—92% 

Whole school—95% 

Well done to Year 3&4 for 

collecting a prize from the 

attendance Monopoly 

board last week.   

GOVERNORS 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our long

-standing Chair, Helen Livesey and Vice Chair, Mark 

Howarth, who stepped down this Autumn Term.  We 

have been extremely lucky to have two board 

members driving our school forward.  Thank you to 

them both for their time and dedication to Kingsfold 

Primary School, staff and pupils.  Although they have 

passed the role of Chair and Vice Chair on, they will 

continue to sit on our Governing Board to offer 

support and challenge. 

Our new Chair of Governors is Lorimer Russell-Hayes 

and Vice Chair is Rachel Whiley. 

Late Arrivals 

There are an increasing number of children arriving late 

through the front door.  This causing disruption across 

the whole school, can leave children feeling unsettled 

and most importantly lost learning time.  Please find a 

sheet attached to support parents and children with 

creating a routine for getting children to school on time. 




